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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 3:31 PM
To: 'Westhoff, Brian'
Cc: MacLeod, Carryl G; ACoulter@chevron.com
Subject: RE: Chevron 97127-Mountain House Field Schedule - Extension Request

Hi Brian, Carryl, and Alexis, 
Thanks for the update on the site.  The request is reasonable.  I’ve extended the CAP Addendum and Well 
Destruction Schedule until June 30th and have placed a note in my calendar in June to arrange a stakeholder 
meeting around July 14th. 
 
In regards to the project proponents, I understand that an application for a waste water discharge variance has 
been submitted; however, is pending a review.  I also do not recall that a water supply well installation 
schedule has been submitted. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Westhoff, Brian [mailto:Brian.Westhoff@stantec.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2016 4:08 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: MacLeod, Carryl G; ACoulter@chevron.com 
Subject: Chevron 97127-Mountain House Field Schedule - Extension Request 
 
Hi Mark, 
 
The yield test produced groundwater at an approximate rate of 4.7 gal/min. The groundwater generated 
during the yield test has been removed from the site. Based on our Pilot Test Work Plan, dated October 29, 
2015, for high groundwater flow conditions, we are moving forward with an air sparge/soil vapor extraction pilot 
test and will be installing one air sparge well. Based on our January 8, 2016 Pilot Test Work Plan Addendum, we 
will also be installing three piezometers at the site. Below is a field schedule of action items that are coming: 
 

 Permits have been submitted to Zone 7 for approval 
 Private Utility Locate is scheduled for April 12, 2016 
 Gregg Drilling is scheduled for well installation from April 18-21, 2016 
 Gettler-Ryan is scheduled for well development the week of April 25, 2016  
 AS/SVE test will be completed in early-mid May  

 
Based on the Alameda County regulatory letter, dated January 11, 2016, a CAP Addendum with Well 
Destruction Schedule is due April 15, 2016. Based on the above schedule, we respectfully request an extension 
on the CAP Addendum with Well Destruction Schedule until June 30, 2016. We also request that the 
Stakeholder meeting be scheduled near the July 14, 2016 date. 
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Thanks, 
 
Brian  
 
Brian Westhoff, PG (CA, ID, OR, UT, & WA) 
Senior Geologist 
Stantec 
3017 Kilgore Road, Rancho Cordova, CA 95670 
Phone: (916) 384-0710 
Cell: (916) 291-9223 
Fax: (916) 861-0430 
Brian.Westhoff@stantec.com 
  
 

  

  

The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose except with 
Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately. 
  

 Please consider the environment before printing this email.  
 


